
 

    
   

 

 

Our Ref: DLA/351.LCO  

21 October 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee  

A four-day bank holiday weekend will mark the Queen's Platinum Jubilee next summer to celebrate the 
Monarch's 70 years on the throne. The Public Bank Holiday will be on the 3rd June 2022, however, schools have 
been allowed to choose their own date to have the additional bank holiday. 
 
In order to minimise disruption to Year 11 during their exams, I have decided to have our additional bank holiday 
on Friday 1st July 2022. The school will be closed on this day. 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
 

Mr D Lee-Allan 
Headteacher 


